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NOTE FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF PERU 
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES ON THE HOLDING OF THE “Hemispheric Commemoration CEREMONY for the TENth Anniversary
of the Adoption of the Inter-American Democratic Charter”
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office of the permanent representative of peru
to the
organization of american states
Note 7-5-M/013

The Office of the Permanent Representative of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the honorable General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) in reference to the program of activities that the OAS is proposing in order to commemorate the 10th anniversary of the Inter-American Democratic Charter adopted by the General Assembly at its special session held in Lima on September 11, 2001.

In that connection, the Office of the Permanent Representative of Peru is pleased to report that Peru has decided to hold a “Hemispheric Commemoration Ceremony for the Tenth Anniversary of the Adoption of the Inter-American Democratic Charter” on September 11 this year.
The Office of the Permanent Representative of Peru would be grateful if this communication could be brought to the attention of the other member states and it avails itself of the occasion to reiterate to the honorable General Secretariat of the OAS the assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.
Washington, D.C., January 7, 2011
To the Honorable General Secretariat 

of the Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.
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